WEST WARWICK, RI

Saturday, October 31: Vigil, All Saints

4:00 p.m.

Sunday, November 1: All Saints
8:00 a.m.
10:00 a.m.

Monday, November 2: All Souls’ Day
9:00 a.m. Marie Tierney (1), Anniversary, req. by
her family.

Tuesday, November 3: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m. Mary M. Ellis (1), Sixtieth Anniversary,
req. by the O’Leary family.

Wednesday, November 4: Saint Charles Borromeo,
Bishop
9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Thursday, November 5: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m. Thomas Daley (), req. by the Flynn family.

Saturday, November 7: Vigil, 32nd Sunday, Ordinary
Time
4:00 p.m. Eugene Danis (1), req. by his wife, Helen.
Sunday, November 8: 32nd Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m.
10:00 a.m.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays
and weekends. Call the office to reserve your
intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

The sanctuary lamp is available for
memorializing your loved ones in prayer.
Call the office to reserve your week.
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DONATIONS FOR THE WEEK
Thank you!
October 24 & 25: $3,292.00
October 24 & 25, Electronic: $339.00
Oct., M-T-D, CtK Building Maintenance Fund: $965.00
October 31/November 1: All Saints Collection

November 7/8: Church of Christ the King Building
Maintenance Fund Collection

My Offering

Congratulations to:

Alyssa Wilson
who received the Sacrament of
Confirmation on Sunday, October 25th,
at the 10:00am Mass.

For your Safety and the Safety
of All a face covering needs to
be worn upon entering the
church and at all times during
the Mass.

CTK 25 WEEK CLUB

Congratulations...
Winner Week #17, Ticket #219
Elisabeth Boyle

Unfortunately due to COVID, this N ép
year’s ANNUAL BAZAAR has been . (
reduced to the Major Raffle only. A’
RAFFLE TICKETS have been mailed BAZAARV
to all parishioners. You may place your ticket stubs and
donation into the collection basket at any Mass in the
envelope provided or mail them directly to the office.
This will be a major fund raiser for our parish this year,
your support will be very much appreciated.

If you would like additional tickets, please contact the

office at 401.821.9228 or email: ctkwwri@cox.net

. 42nd Annual  Christ the King Holiday Raffle
"""" 124 Legris Avenue, West Warwick, Rl

ne « GRAND RAFFLE «
wlpk
yeEu Grand Prize—51,000.00
By 2nd Prize—$500.00
i X v 3rd Prize—5$250.00
‘ ‘ Vm Additional Prizes may be Awarded!!!
ek Drawings to be held on November 22, 2020
[l Donation: $2.00 per Ticket « Book of 6: $10.00

Winners need not be present to win!

Readings for the Week of November 1, 2020

Monday: Wis 3:1-9; Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6; Rom
6:3-9; In 6:37-40
Tuesday: Phil 2:5-11; Ps 22:26b-27, 28-30ab,

30c, 31-32; Lk 14:15-24
Wednesday: Phil 2:12-18; Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14; Lk

14:25-33

Thursday: Phil 2:3-8a; Ps 105:2-3, 4-5, 6-7; Lk
15:1-10

Friday: Phil 3:17-4:1; Ps 122:1-2, 3-4ab, 4cd-5;
Lk 16:1-8

Saturday: Phil 4:10-19; Ps 112:1b-2, 5-6, 8a and
9; Lk16:9-15

Sunday: Wis 6:12-16; Ps 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8; 1

Thes 4:13-18 or 4:13-14; Mt 25:1-13

Responsorial Psalm ~ November 1, 2020

“Lord, this is the people that longs
to see your face.”
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ALL SAINTS

NOVEMBER 1, 2020

Faith Formation
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FAITH Virtual Faith Formation Classes are
ongoing. If you have any questions

GREZAWYNG or would like more information,
FA LT H please contact Gina Vessella, Faith
Formation Coordinator at

gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com, call the parish office at
401.821.9228, or visit our parish website, ctkwwri.org!

Join Cub Scout Pack 13, Centreville

The Scouts meet weekly on Wednesday
evenings at the parish center. They will be
doing a lot of outdoor activities this year,
following the state “social distancing guidelines”. For
more information, please contact Jim Mclellan at
401.523.5723 or email jimmac54@cox.net. You can,
also, find them on Facebook, Pack 13 Centreville!

Next Meeting: Wednesday, November 4, 2020

Cub Scout Pack 13, 5:30-6:15, 6:30-7:15
Scout Troop 31, 6:45-8:00

Be the Change/Project Hand Up
. isin need of non-perishable food items,
= paper products, and toiletries . Donation
bins are located at the church exits.
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Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West
Warwick Gazebo seven times a week. MGHJS
If you would like to help or would like more Hg’fﬁléefss
information, please contact m———
Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com, 3
401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith,
401.339.5867, helpthehomelessri@gmail.com
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Ml Flectronic Giving
A convenient, consistent way to help our church grow

We are grateful to our parish community for all your
support and prayers during this unprecedented time.
When we are unable to gather to worship together,
electronic giving helps stabilize our parish finances.

We currently have 27 families enrolled in the Bill Pay
Program through their financial institutions. If you are
already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your financial
institution, the set up is a few quick steps! You select the
frequency and dollar amount of the payment (donation).
The bank will generate a check and mail it to us as
instructed. It’s that simple ... you no longer have to
worry about having the right change or writing a check
each week. We have a box on our budget envelopes
marked “l Gave Electronically”, check the box and place it
into the collection basket. Your consistent support is
very much appreciated.

Some random thoughts ....

Saint Paul — in his letters — calls all who live in
community, saints. Community unites separateness
(sanctity). It is when we divide or eliminate
community, that saints are fully separate. Hierarchy,
purity codes, worthiness, and the emphasis on virginity
follows. Today we celebrate the community of saints.
The community of saints includes every person and all
of creation. It is the celebration of God pouring forth
love indiscriminately. The need for canonical saints
develops as God’s union with us diminishes. The more
separate God is from us/creation the more we need
intermediaries. When Christ is crowned king (13th
century), all access to God is eliminated. (Much like all
access to royalty is impossible.) An agent must be
employed who will speak on our behalf. This approach
is completely foreign to Jesus and Paul. Both
experience and accept that God dwells with us, within
us. Community is the outward expression of this
reality. God is good.

Parish Updates: We encourage all to inform
yourselves in as wide of a picture as you can (instead
of focusing on one issue only), and vote in the
upcoming election. It feels strange as we prepare to
enter the month of November, not to be focusing on
CTK’s annual Bazaar. CTK’s Christmas celebrations are
also affected. So many factors are still unknown.
Seating, for example, will be limited, especially at the
Christmas Eve Mass (4:00). As a result, we will offer a
second 4:00 Christmas Eve Mass in the church hall.
Hopefully, this will allow all who want to celebrate
Christmas can.
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“Let us sing as we go. May our struggles

Y -1 and our concern for this planet never
take away the joy of our hope”
L ~ Pope Francis
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Are you or someone you know a victim of
verbal, psychological or physical abuse? Most
suffer in silence and are threatened, fearful
and embarrassed to reach out for help. The
Office of Life and Family, of the Diocese of
Providence, wants to raise awareness and
provide support, information, and resources
for those struggling from abuse. Maybe you just want to
talk? Please call 401.421.7833 ext. 218 or ext. 217.
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